## November 26, 2019

**Rick Graves** 

Public Hearing Minutes - Public Hearing was held at the Linton Recycle Site

Members present Ed Michael, Nathan Abrams, John Wilkes, Roy Terrell, Brent Murray, Fred Markle and Rick Graves. Mike Williams, Marvin Abshire, Marilyn Hartman, Ryan Wallace & 52 members of the public were also in attendance.

Ed Michael opened the meeting at 9:30 a.m.

Ed Michael welcomed everyone to the Public Hearing and stated everyone would have a chance to express their opinions. They were asked to give their name before addressing the board.

Rick Graves read an opening statement describing some of the history and providing some details about the Solid Waste District.

The following individuals provided comments or asked questions during the hearing:
Roger Ballew, David Reed, Kerry Graves, Ilene Brown, John Coleman, Diana Pullen, Ron Toon,
Shane Smith, Dan Brown, John Baker, Gary Frye, Doug Frye, Gary Graves, Richard Kaiser,
Preston Reed, Chad Strange, Chuck Reed, Steve Holtsclaw & Linda Bedwell

David Reed presented a petition to the board. (petition attached to the minutes)

Ed Michael read Resolution 2019-03 and asked for a motion or comment from the board.